BARRINGTON-ASHGROVE INTERSECTION AND BARRINGTON STREET CYCLE LANES -
SAFE CYCLING TO SCHOOL PROJECT

A report from the City Streets Transportation Advocate sought support for the proposed cycle safety
works at the Barrington-Ashgrove intersection and cycle lanes along Barrington Street. The
intersection was one of those giving most concern in relation to the ‘Safe Cycling to School’ project.

The Board decided to support the proposed plan in preparation for its distribution for public
consultation.

(Note: Sue Wells took no part in the discussion or voting on this item.)


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


